
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Packed Lunch Option 
 

St James considers good nutrition to be essential. Our school lunches are vegetarian and prepared 

on the premises using wholesome fresh produce. We do not use any pre-produced sauces which 

may contain GM foods. We do not permit nuts in the school. We request that all cakes and food 

items brought into school by pupils must be nut free and do not contain alcohol. We must insist 

that packed lunches reflect this policy. In addition to this,  we ask that packed lunches do not 

include chocolate, crisps, fizzy drinks, sweets, meat or fish products. 

 
If you would like your daughter to bring a packed lunch into school, please complete the 

following information: 

 
For the half-term beginning on: ………………………………………………… 

 
I would like my daughter to have a packed lunch at lunchtime for this half-term. 

 

 
 

Daughter’s name:  

Daughter’s form:  

Parent’s name:  

Parent’s signature:  

Date:  

 

 

Once this form has been completed, please email it to Mrs Holder (m.holder@sjsg.org.uk) or hand 

in this form to the office no later than the first day of the half- term. This form must be completed 

for each half-term. Once you have consented to a packed lunch, your daughter must only eat a 

packed lunch for the rest of the half-term. If Mrs Holder does not receive this form on the first day 

of the half-term, it will be assumed that your daughter is having school lunches for the half-term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


